SOUTHWEST MADISON COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
801 Lake Cavalier Road
Madison, MS 39110
January 2, 2023

VIA email: Greg Higginbotham <Greg.Higginbotham@madison-co.com>

County Administrator

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Re: SWMDFPD Board of Commissioners

Dear Sir:

James L. Martin’s term on the Board of Commissioners expired on December 31, 2021.
Inadvertently, we overlooked Mr. Martin’s expiration date. At a meeting held on December 29
2022, the Board of Commissioners unanimously decided to recommend to the Board of
Supervisors Mr. Martin’s reappointment for another five (5) year term commencing January 1,
2022. Accordingly, the Board of Commissioners request that

2

James L. Martin
115 Sunset Lane
Madison, MS 39110

be appointed for a new five (5) year term commencing January 1, 2022.

Please advise if you have questions or need further information. If not, please advise the
undersigned the action taken on this request.

Sincerely Yours,

SOUTHWEST MADISON COUNTY
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

D

DON SEAGROVE, President \

c: James L. Martin, SWMCFPD Secretary-Treasurer
Gerald Steen, Supervisor



SOUTHWEST MADISON COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
801 Lake Cavalier Road
Madison, MS 39110
January 2, 2023

VIA email: Greg Higginbotham <Greg.Higginbotham@madison-co.com>
County Administrator

Madison County Board of Supervisors

P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Re: SWMDFPD Board of Commissioners
Dear Sir:

Mary Ann Sone’s term on the Board of Commissioners expires on December 31,2022. Ata
meeting held on December 29, 2022, The Board of Commissioners unanimously decided to
recommend to the Board of Supervisors Mary Ann Sones’ reappointment for another five &)
year term commencing January 1, 2023. Accordingly, the Board of Commissioners request that

Mary Ann Sones

3910 Coker Road
Madison, MS 39110

be appointed for a new five (5) year term commencing January 1, 2023.

Please advise if you have questions or need further information. If not, please advise the
undersigned the action taken on this request.

Sincerely Yours,

SOUTHWEST MADISON COUNTY
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

JAMES L. MAHTIN, Secretary-Treasurer

c: Don Seagrove, SWMCFPD President
Gerald Steen, Supervisor
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